CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

March 12, 2020

Mr. Rodney Reese Vice President, Operations and Terminals Valero Partners Operating Co. One Valero Way San Antonio, TX 78249

CPF 2-2019-5006M

Dear Mr. Reese:

From August 12 to August 15, 2019, representatives from the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA), pursuant to chapter 601 of 49 United States Code, inspected Valero Partners Operating Co. (Valero) procedures, records, and facilities in Arkansas, Tennessee, and Mississippi. As a result of the inspection, Valero was issued a Notice of Amendment (NOA) on December 11, 2019, which proposed amendment of Valero procedures.

Valero submitted its amended procedures on February 24, 2020. OPS has reviewed the amended procedures, and it appears that the inadequacies outlined in the NOA have been corrected.

This letter is to inform you no further action is necessary and this case is now closed. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

James A. Urisko Director, Southern Region Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration